MDP Superintendent Trevor Clark
awarded Queen’s Police Medal

MDP’s Force Firearms Officer, Superintendent Trevor Clark, has been awarded
the Queen’s Police Medal for distinguished service in the delayed 2020
Birthday Honours, announced on Saturday 10 October 2020.


http://www.government-world.com/mdp-superintendent-trevor-clark-awarded-queens-police-medal-2/
http://www.government-world.com/mdp-superintendent-trevor-clark-awarded-queens-police-medal-2/

